
 

  

 

   
 

AMGH Selects P&WC 
April 24, 2018 

AMGH has selected Pratt & Whitney Canada (P&WC) for comprehensive engine services on approximately 

250 P&WC helicopter and fixed wing engines. The umbrella agreement covers PW206 helicopter engines 

already maintained by P&WC in addition to a large number of PT6A fixed wing turboprop engines, which 

were previously not covered. 

The program establishes maintenance prices up front, reduces risks and improves overall fleet reliability. 

P&WC is a global leader in aerospace, based in Longueuil, Quebec and is a wholly owned subsidiary of United 

Technologies Corp., based in Farmington, Connecticut.   

 

Agreement signing ceremony: Seated (L-R) John Saabas – President, P&WC, Fred Buttrell – CEO AMGH. 

Standing (L-R) Phillip Devasia – Director – FP&A, Med-Trans, and P&WC’s Jeff Winters – Regional Manager, 

The Americas, Irene Makris – VP Marketing, Alain Rivard – Customer Manager, Nicholas Chabee – VP 

Marketing, Helicopter Engines, Engines, Jean-Sebastien Ratelle – Sales Manager, Fleet Operators and Tim 

Swail – VP Customer Programs. 
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